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Representative Jorgensen:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  This
draft is intended to address the concern of your constituent, Penny Pettegrew.  Please
contact me if you have any questions.

Joseph T. Kreye
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−2263
E−mail:  joseph.kreye@legis.wisconsin.gov


